SPECIAL USE HEARING SEPTEMBER 13, 1993

The public hearing on special use permit #93-6 was called to order
at 7:30 p.m. by BEse Chairman Richard Wright.

Present for the commission in addition to Wright were Joanne Strahm,
Peggy Mahaney, Gene Palmreuter, Terry Carleton, and Alan Hunter.

Don Zehnder and Manager James Totten were abksent.

There were 4 people in the audience.

Motion by Palmreuter, supported by Hunter to apvnrove minutes of July
26, 1993 meeting as read. Motion carried 6-0. There were no

written comments.

Special use permit application #93-6 from R.B. Ouellette to construct
a pond was presented and discussed.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Carleton to approve special use
permit #93-6 subject to pond ocordinance effective prior to August
10, 1993. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Hunter, supported by Strahm to adjourn at 7:48 p.m.

Motion carried 6-0.

Peqggy Mahaney, secretary
Planning Commission



